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Memorandum

To: Eden Prairie School Board

From: Dr. Josh Swanson

Date: September 23, 2024

Subject: Summary - District Policies

On an annual basis District Policies are reviewed. Under policy governance this is the

responsibility of the superintendent, but requires board approval. That process for 2024-25 is

well underway and there are numerous required language updates required following the 2024

legislative session. There may be some additional changes as we continue to receive guidance.

As necessary, policies are updated based on: changes in statute/legal requirements, a review of

the Minnesota School Board Association model policies, and recommendations by our legal

counsel. My recommendation is that the board approve the policies below, as presented. I have

included a brief summary of the changes to each policy on the table below and the full policies

are available for your review within Appendix A of the board packet.

Policy # Mandatory Policy Name Notes for the Board

503 No Student Attendance Updates that reorganize the policy to align with
MSBA, reflect handbook updates, and meet
statutory requirements.

509 No Enrollment of Nonresident

Students

MSBA recommended updates to meet statutory

requirements for special education and pre-k

programs that align with our current practice.

535 Yes Service Animals Statutory update to articulate access and restrict

fees, which aligns with past district practice and

aligns policy with new MSBA recommendations.
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616 Yes School District System

Accountability

Clerical updates to remove and retitle World’s

Best Workforce language.

620 Yes Credit for Learning Update on notification process for withdrawal

based on MSBA recommendations that aligns

with our current practice.

721 No Uniform Grant Guidance Policy
Regarding Federal Revenue
Resources

New Federal requirements require a review of
this policy, but there are no changes.

722 Yes Public Data and Data Subject
Requests

“Data Subjects” was added to the policy per

statute changes and MSBA recommendations.

Because it weaves throughout the policy the old

policy was struck through and replaced in totality

to ensure alignment with MSBA model policy,

current requirements, and district practices.
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